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I am writing in support of this bill to remove beavers from the list of predatory 

animals.  Although I have lost some prized fruit trees to beavers in the past, I 

understand the benefits of beavers in our ecosystem.  We need a better way of 

managing beavers than allowing nuisance beavers to be killed without first 

considering other alternatives. 


